
Education for Action 

Public Awareness Activities

Getting Social for Child Abuse Prevention Month
Social media toolkit for the month of April 
Highlighted on the Trust Facebook page
Recognition during select Child Abuse Prevention Month Trust Events 

Highlighted in the Trust quarterly newsletter and website
Highlighted in newspaper advertising 
Website graphic designation for partners 
Listed in the Trust Annual Report
Messaging provided for partner newsletter or listserv 

Front Porch Project  - Learn everyday actions, interactions, and support
you as an individual can provide in your local community in real-time. 
Protective Factors – Learn about this strength-based approach for
parenting and serving families. 

2025 Partners in Prevention Benefits 

Join us in elevating child abuse prevention efforts in Maine this April! Maine Children’s
Trust is a statewide organization that prioritizes child and family well‐being. We believe
that supportive communities and strong families prevent child abuse and neglect. We
invite your statewide organization, business, or association to join us in April for Child
Abuse Prevention Month as a unified voice. Our message is clear: Supportive
Communities & Strong Families Prevent Child Abuse & Neglect.  By signing up as a
Partner in Prevention your organization will receive the following benefits. Our only ask -
help us promote actionable steps for prevention!

To sign up as a Partner in Prevention visit: http://mechildrenstrust.org/partners.asp
Have more questions? Contact us at info@mechildrenstrust.org


